
Public testimony

Raw Milk has been safe for me since 1950 and I was ten, when I drank lots 
of it in my teen years in Maine. Now in Oregon I have been drinking raw 
milk from a local farm and would like you to support the sale of it as in the 
bill. There are many nutrients my body would not have received if I only 
drank milk that has boiled all the nutrients out of it....in the pasteurization 
process. Thank you for your support....

Kaiven Fenton


